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To whom it may concern, 

I Live in an area with limited mobile phone coverage . This makes everyday life just a little 
more difficult. During emergencies it can be life threatening.  
Over the last 6 months I have had to call 000 three times for various emergency situations. 
Unfortunately farm accidents and medical emergencies happen.   
Without reasonable mobile phone service communication with emergency services it is very 
difficult. This impacts on the ability of emergency services to respond as needed to the 
critical patient or incident. 

Yours Faithfully 

Dr Allison Vincent, Bsc, MBBS, FRACGP 


